
Attention Sandhill Elementary Families 
 

SANDHILL TRAFFIC SAFETY PROCEDURES 
 

As always, safety is a top priority for our Sandhill students, staff and families.  As we all know, before and 
after school times are extremely busy at an elementary school, and we have the following information that 
will inform you in advance of our efforts to accommodate student pick-up and drop-off in ways that 
support a safe campus.   
 
            
********************************************************************************************************************************************************************************* 

Circle Drive Directly in Front of the Building – BUSES ONLY! 
This circle drive is for buses only and extenuating 

circumstances that have been pre-approved by the principal. 
             
********************************************************************************************************************************************************************************* 

 
Lincoln Ave. and Greig Trail 

There will be a crossing guard on Lincoln Ave. and Greig Trail for our Sandhill students.  PLEASE use all 
crosswalks and sidewalks as this teaches your child about the importance of being safe near busy 
streets. 
 
Student drop-off will be permitted using the second circle drive that winds around the staff parking lot.  
Drivers will be asked to continue to drive up to the drop off area and keep traffic moving.   

 
Main Circle Drive Drop Off and Pick Up (Staff Parking Lot) 

(See the back side of this page for a map.) 
 
In the morning 
Only the right-hand lane in the circle drive will be open.   
 
Drive cautiously through the staff parking lot in the circle drive and drive up as far as possible in the drop-
off zone.  Do not stop to drop your child off until you are on the “building side” of the parking lot, 
once you pass the crosswalk. 
 
At the end of the day 
ALL CARS MUST USE THE MAIN CIRCLE DRIVE (FLAGPOLE) TO PICK UP STUDENTS. 
 
Students will be waiting for their rides on the school side of the Circle Drive only, south of the crosswalk; 
therefore, please pull over to the right side of the drive to pick up your child. 
 
The left lane should be for cars pulling out and leaving the Circle Drive.  There is no parking/waiting in the 
left lane of the Circle Drive. 
 
Keep moving the car to the front of the pick-up zone, so cars behind you do not need to use the left 
lane.  Keep the traffic moving! 
 
 

LakeView Church Parking 
LakeView Church is allowing Sandhill families to park cars in the parking lot before and after school.  
Students and families must use the designated walkway between Sandhill and LakeView.  Before school 
and after school, you are responsible for getting your child safely to the walkway.  DO NOT have your 
child cross the LakeView church driveway alone.  For the added safety of ALL students, cars will 
NOT be allowed to drive between Sandhill and LakeView before and after school. 
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